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KEY IMPROVEMENTS

PROJECT 
SCHEDULE Design Complete

1st Quarter 2025

Construction Begins

3rd Quarter 2025

Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise, part of the Florida 
Department of Transportation (FDOT), is 
designing improvements for the replacement of 
the Hempel Avenue Bridge (Bridge #750387) 
over State Road (SR) 408. The Hempel Avenue 
Bridge is located in the Gotha/Ocoee area of 
Orange County, approximately one-half mile 
northeast of the Turnpike and SR 408 
Interchange.

This project is in the Design Phase, which is the 
third phase of the FDOT project development 
process. During this phase, construction plans, 
specifications, and final estimates to build a 
project are developed.

The bridge replacement will include:
• Lengthening and raising the bridge to 

accommodate the widening of SR 408 to 
four lanes in each direction underneath the 
bridge in a future project.

• Reconstructing the roadway approaches to 
the bridge with one lane and a sidewalk in 
each direction from Lake Hugh Drive to 
Broadway Street.

Subject to change.

https://floridasturnpike.com/business-opportunities/emo/project-development/
https://floridasturnpike.com/business-opportunities/emo/project-development/
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MICHAEL LEO, P.E.
Michael.Leo@dot.state.fl.us
407-264-3414

Consultant to Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise
P.O. Box 613069
Ocoee, FL 34761

Scan the QR code to 
access the project 
website.

The bridge replacement will be constructed in phases to minimize disruption to traffic flow. Long-term closures are not 
anticipated. 

PROPOSED BRIDGE TYPICAL SECTION

COMMENTS

CONTACT INFORMATION

You may submit comments or questions by contacting the project manager, Michael Leo, P.E., using the contact 
information provided below.

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons 
who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free 
of charge) should contact  Michael Leo, P.E. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida 
Relay Service, 1 (800) 955-8771 (TDD) or 1 (800) 955-8770 (Voice).
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